
12th / BROADWAY 

PLANNINGPLANNINGPLANNINGPLANNING BART staff is continuing to work with the City of Oakland as they 

plan for job growth and 10,000 new residents in downtown Oakland. The City 

completed a Downtown Transportation Study in 2004.  As part of the City of 

Alameda’s analysis of transit feasibility, the 12th Street BART Station is 

under consideration as the primary transfer point for expanded bus service to 

the proposed Alameda Point development. 

DEVELOPMENT DEVELOPMENT DEVELOPMENT DEVELOPMENT A special entrance agreement is also being negotiated with the 

owners of the Central Building.    

REINVESTMENT REINVESTMENT REINVESTMENT REINVESTMENT This station will have upgraded replacement ADA-compliant 

platform edge tiles installed, pending the receipt of grant funds.  

 


